
ALERT:  Quick Poll about the Grand Opening 

June 14
th
, 2004 

 

Good morning - quick question, please.  

 

Do you plan to attend the Grand Opening of the Liberty Dollar new office in Evansville Indiana on 

October 2?  If so, please reply to truth@libertydollar.org .  We need a head count for motel reservations, 

food, etc.   

Thank you for your support to return America to value - one Liberty Dollar at a time.  

 

Bernard von NotHaus  

Monetary Architect  

www.LibertyDollar.org 888.421.6181 


